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Good afternoon Sir/Maam, 

In lieu of the rescheduling of today's meeting regarding the House Bill, may we request for the time and date availability of
the attendees? This is to establish a specific time and date common to all for the rescheduled meeting. 

Looking forward to hearing from you. 

Kindly acknowledge receipt of this email. 
Thank you. 

Best regards and Keep safe,

Wildlife Resources Division


Biodiversity Management Bureau (BMB)


Department of Environment and Natural Resources (DENR)


North Avenue, Diliman, Quezon City, Philippines 
Tel. No.: (02) 8-925-8946 / 8-925-8953


